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From September 30 to November 4 inclusive,
Share the Warmth will suspend its services
due to major renovations. Throughout
October, the food bank and community
lunches will be closed to allow for this work.
When the doors reopen in November, some
major changes will be implemented. The good
news? The food bank and community lunches
will become free. In addition, new hours will
be offered for the food bank: Tuesdays from
10 a.m. to noon and 1 p.m. to 4 p.m., and
Thursdays from 1 p.m. to 6 p.m.
Another new feature: a market area will be
integrated into the food bank, where it will be
possible to purchase fruits, vegetables, eggs
and other basic products at affordable
prices. There will be no limit on the number of
visits to this space, reserved for members.

Share the Warmth will
temporarily close for renovations

With the holidays approaching, we are excited to launch a new edition of our annual “Share the
Holiday Spirit” campaign. This initiative aims to bring our community together in a spirit of generosity

and solidarity to support families in need during this festive season.

This year, more than ever, we are counting on your support to provide meals, gifts and a little warmth
to those who are going through difficult times. Together, we can brighten their end of year and make

a real difference.

Click here to donate!
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The Afterschool Club:
Encouraging Success

The Share the Warmth Afterschool Club is
a free after-school initiative for grades 1 to
6. By providing academic support,
recreational activities and healthy snacks,
the program helps children develop their
skills and self-esteem.

Open from September 3, 2024, to June
20, 2025, it takes place on weekdays after
school and is aimed specifically at low-
income families in the Pointe-Saint-
Charles neighbourhood. Join us to support
the next generation!

More information here
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Many thanks to Elisa Evans, Amelia Radford and Elise Crandell (pictured), as well as Maryam
Ghassemi and Siena McWhirter, for their incredible initiative! They 

organized a lemonade sale along the Lachine Canal to raise funds. With their generosity, they
bought and donated these essential products to our food bank. Their action is a fine example
of solidarity and mutual aid, and we’re extremely grateful for their support. You’re making a

real difference in our community!

Elisa Evans, Amelia Radford, Elise Crandell 
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Our Volunteers in Action
At Share the Warmth, our incredible volunteers are the heart of our mission. Every day, they
generously give of their time and energy to help sort, organize and distribute food to those
who need it most. Their unwavering commitment allows our food bank to meet the needs of
the community with efficiency and compassion. We would like to express our deepest
gratitude to these quiet heroes who, through their actions, transform lives. Want to be a part
of this adventure? Join us today!

Thank You to Nihat and Vila!
Having arrived in Montreal just a few months
ago, these two young Turkish students have
already made an impact in our community.

Eager to contribute and give back, they
decided to donate some of their time to

support our food bank. Their kindness and
willingness to help others embody the true
spirit of volunteering. Thank you, Nihat and

Vila, for choosing to share your warmth with us
and the people we serve!
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